
 

Focus on Two’s 
October 

 
 
 
Week 1 (Oct. 2-6) 
Bible Lesson: Joseph’s Special Gift 
Topic:  Policemen, community helpers and fall 
Fun Activity:  Joseph’s coat, fall tree 
  
 
 
Week 2 (Oct. 9-13) 
Bible Lesson: Joseph’s New Job 
Topic:  Community Helpers; Firemen 
Fun Activity:  Shape firetruck, Apple Craft 
Color: Red 
  
 
 
Week 3 (Oct. 16-20) 
Bible Lesson:  God keeps baby Moses Safe 
Topic:  Farm Animals 
Fun Activity: Hatching Chicks, Baby Moses 
Craft 
Color: Red 
 
 
 
Week 4 (Oct. 23-27) 
Bible Lesson:  God chooses Moses 
Topic: Farm animals 
Fun Activity:   Duck craft, fall party craft 
Color: Yellow 
 
  
  
  

  

Spring Surveys 
Our Spring Survey was sent out via email.  Thank 
you to those who have already participated in our 
survey.  We use this information each year  to 
determine our strengths and areas for improvement.  
Our goal is always to provide your children with 
absolutely the best preschool experience.  We truly 
appreciate your comments!  If you haven’t had the 
chance to fill out the survey, please take a moment 
to do so.  The survey will remain available until 
after Spring Break.  
  
Enrollment for Next Year 
Registration is moving along quickly this year!  
Thank you for all of your referrals so far.  We will 
continue to offer a referral discount on your 
September tuition if someone you recommend our 
program to enrolls.  So tell your friends, neighbors, 
and the lady with the kids at the park! 
  
Please remember that August’s tuition for the 2018-
2019 school year will be due at the end of May (you 
will receive an invoice).  If you have registered and 
your plans have changed, please let us know right 
away as many of the classes have already gathered 
waiting lists.   
  
Looking Ahead 
Our last days of school will be on Wednesday, May 
16th and Thursday, May 17th with the closing 
program being 11:30 on both days.  Wednesday the 
16th is the last day of school for the MWF three’s 
and all 4’s.  Thursday the 17th is the last day for the  
2’s and the T/Th 3’s. 
The first day of school next year is Monday, August 
13th.  Student-parent orientation will be the 
morning of August 10th.  You’ll get information 
about this mailed to you in July. 
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A few reminders: 
 
We are off to a great year!  We are 
learning so much already. We are 
working on sharing, following directions, 
waiting our turn, listening on the rug to 
simple stories, and singing songs! 
 
Please bring in a winter set of clothes the 
week of Oct. 9th. We will swap the warm 
weather set we currently have at school. 
 
Please remember to write your child’s 
name on his/her coats/jackets.  
 
On Thursday, October 26th we will have 
our fall party!  Children are encouraged 
to wear an appropriate costume to school 
that day.  We will have a luncheon and 
treat stations in the commons after you 
pick-up your child at 11:30 am.  Be on 
the lookout for a sign-up sheet in the 
weeks prior to the party, food will also be 
provided.  Siblings and family are 
welcome! 
 
Tip of the Month: Let your child help 
with simple chores like picking up toys, 
taking their own dishes to the sink, 
putting dirty clothes in hamper and 
encourage dressing themselves.  
These tasks help develop a sense of 
responsibility, effort and independence.  
 
               Important Dates 
Oct. 26th – Fall Parties with Costumes 
 
Rachel.nieman@georgiafaith.com 
Judy.christopher@georgiafaith.com 
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